From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 5:40 PM
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal

<suja@hermosabeach.gov>
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting

James Scott submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting

Item: c) REPORT 20-0677 CONSIDERATION OF A HOLIDAY FREE PARKING PROGRAM
(City Manager Suja Lowenthal)

eComment: Dear Mayor Campbell and Esteemed Councilmembers, Please continue the City’s
tradition of free parking this holiday season. Our businesses need our help more than ever, and
man, do we need a little more joy in 2020! Thank you, James Scott



